
What will the Staff Union be doing this summer? 
 
We had a big brainstorming session with the whole communications team, and 
it emerged that everyone was looking forward to a long-awaited summer 
holiday! 
 
We let ourselves imagine ourselves in the sun, on the beach and with 
cocktail(s) in hand.... Everyone was already imagining themselves on their sun 
lounger sipping their favourite drink. 
 
So maybe for a few days we'll be able to quench our thirst for idleness, but 
above all we're going to take advantage of this summer break to prepare some 
new and more interesting articles for you from September onwards! 
 
But above all, we are preparing a big new feature for the Staff Union's website! 
 

A series of videos : 
The minute of your rights! 

 
We look forward to seeing you on 12 September during your Union Day 
(impatient as we are already) to show you the fruits of our labours. 
 
In the meantime, we'll let you watch the making-off of the filming. 
 
Have a great summer! 


